
WEEKLY NOTE - Monday 24 June 2019

 God bless you all! Bridget Wilders, Principal

SUMMER HOLIDAYS
School will close on Friday 28th June 

at 12 Noon for the Summer Holidays. We 
take this opportunity to wish everyone a 
fabulous Summer Holiday, rest up, have 
fun and spend quality time together.

We would like to thank you most sincerely 
for all your support during this academic 
year, thank you for entrusting your child 
to us, for working with us and for being 
part of the family that is St. Catherine’s 
…….God bless you all! 

See you all on Monday 2nd  September!
Year 7 God Bless you as you move to your 

new schools in September….remember 
you are a very talented, gifted and special 
young person who will shine no matter 
what. We wish you all the luck in the 

world…don’t forget to come back to see 
us when you get a chance!



Join in The Big Summer Read 2019
Libraries NI have announced details of 

this year’s Big Summer Read which will 
take place from Monday 1st July until 
Saturday 31st August in every Library 
throughout NI including our very own 
library here in Strabane!

This annual Reading Initiative is a FREE 
Programme offering fun and interactive 
ways to keep children and teens reading 
during the Summer Holidays. 

It’s a great way to address the 
“Summer Slide”, a decline in children’s 

reading skills and comprehension that 
occurs if they are not engaged with 
reading or activities over the Summer 
Months.

This year’s theme is “Slide into Summer 
Reading” as well as encouraging children 
to read as many books as possible. 

There will be a programme of exciting 
events and free activities linked to all 
sorts of adventures! 

Children who take part will receive a 
certificate at the end of the Summer. 

PTFA End of Year 
Summer Disco

Our PTFA are hosting an End of Year 
Summer Disco in school on Thursday 
27th June. Children can wear their 
casual clothes for this event. 

Admission £1. PTFA will also sell little 
treats at it!



COMMUNITY NOTICE

ONE GOAL JULY SUMMER CAMPS

Following last years huge success, we are delighted to announce our Summer 
Camps are back at Holy Cross College and Castlederg High School. 
Enrol now for a FUN filled 3 days of outdoor/indoor activities for chidren aged 
3-11 years old. We promise children will have a great time, through the perfect 
balance of fun and learning in the activities provided by our team of Primary 
Teachers and PE Specialists.



World Down Syndrome Day 

Wednesday 26th June 
9.30am-10.30am in the Assembly Hall 

in the JUNIOR SCHOOL

LAST DAY of  Uniform Club

MORE Uniform NEWS!! 



PATHS Quote of the Month - June

PATHS Programme in St. Catherine’s
(Promoting Alternative Thinking Strategies)

  

 

P - Problem solve
A - Always try to make good choices
T - Treat others the way you would like to be treated
H - Help out 
S - Show your kindness

Prayer of the Month for June
Dear Lord

If I am wrong, right me,
If I am Lost, Guide me.

If I start to give up, keep me going.
Lead me in light and love.

Amen
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